Proposed Policy Changes to be effective 04/01/2024

The HAP has made its best effort to highlight changes in each of our policies so that you
can review those changes referenced, however, this list may not be all inclusive of
changes. Grammatical fixes and corrected references are not referenced in this list.

Admissions and Continued Occupancy Policy
Violence Against Women Act
The policy now includes the following statement. (pg 8)

“VAWA protections are not only available to women, but are available equally to all
individuals regardless of sex, gender identity, or sexual orientation.”

Application Processing

The policy has been updated to include that applications will be taken at all HAP property
management offices. We will also process applications at all property management offices.
The waiting list will remain a community waiting list as it currently is. (pg 14 and pg 15)



